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Message:

The operation in Stratford, CT involves a prototype radar on a manned helicopter. There will be two-way
voice communication between ground-based personnel and the aircraft using standard, approved radios.
There will be no ground-based RF transmitter or receiver in the radar operating frequency during these
experiments. The aircraft radar will search, track and record environmental data under manual and
computerized control. The on-board operator can disable the radar on demand.


